
August 26th,  2024 Town Administrator Update: 

 
I was on vacation from August 19th -23rd.  

I have contacted DCR to ascertain who owns the roads in the Conway State Forest. The response was that the roads have 
most likely been discontinued and belong to DCR. 
 
I have set up a meeting with Francisca Heming, MassDOT District 1 Director, for a preliminary conversation about the 
MVP grant findings concerning the bridge on 116 in Conway center. Widening the bridge was the #1 voted option by 
residents at the end of the MVP project for FY24. 
 
I met with Ron and Grace at Reeds Bridge to discuss culvert issues.  
 
Much of the week of the 12th was spent on organizing paperwork and filing. 
 
 
Transfer Station 
I will put the information presented at the last meeting into separate hanging folders for the TSAs to hand out when 
residents request information. 
 
Assessors 
The RFP deadline was 2:00 today; the only bidder was Regional Resource Group (RRG).  
 
Public Buildings 
The Public Buildings committee will meet next week to discuss the bidders who submit on August 30th, and vote on a 
recommendation to the board. 
 
IT 
The IT working group will meet this week to discuss potential vendors. 
 
 
 


